
        Hopkinton Recreation Department 
        April 25, 2023 
        Attending:  Louise, Jim, Glenn,  
        Mark, Melanie, Aubrey and Ann 
        Guest:  Ginny Haines 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30pm. 
The minutes to the March meeting were accepted.  
Ginny spoke to the group about the need to reduce and recycle as much as possible during our 
Fourth of July event. Last year the event had 12-20 trash bags. We did not have any recycle 
bins. Ginny has bins that we can borrow along with the signage. More to follow. 
The American Legion will be handling the food this year. They plan to do a barbecue.  
Easter Wrapup:  Louise apologized for the mixup at the Easter Egg Hunt. The event went off 
well except for the weather. Next year we will need a fan for the bunny.  
Louise asked everyone to let her know if you have a time commitment before an event.  
We are looking for toddler toys for the family fun day.  Fundraising is going well for the event.  
We have fewer sponsors donating more money.  
The Murder Mystery is set for September 23rd. It will be buffet style this year with a preset 
salad. More fundraising will be needed.   
The pond staff had been hired. 
Mark received the “got sneakers” envelopes. This is a recycling program that will pay you to 
recycle sneakers.  We can start right away.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:20pm. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ann Miller 
 
 
 
 
 
              


